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Term dates  
2016 

  
 

Summer Term 
2016 

 
2nd May – School 

closed – Bank Holiday 

 
9th – 12th May – SAT’s 

Tests 
 

Saturday 14th May – 
School Fayre 

 
30th May to 3rd June  

Half term 

 
16th June – Open Song 

& Dance Festival 
 

20th July – Leavers 
Assembly and Break 

up for Summer 
holidays 

 
5th September – 
School reopens 

 
 

 
 

150 Year Anniversary Celebrations 
 I would like to say a big thank you to everyone who attended our 150 Year Anniversary 

Celebrations. It was a wonderful day and a pleasure to see so many people joining us.  All 

the children and staff worked very hard to ensure that we celebrated in style and it was 

wonderful to see so many faces, from parents, families and friends of our current pupils, 

villagers and people from surrounding villages and people who were pupils, governors, 

teachers and headteachers here in the past.  Also a big thank you to Annette Hurt for the 

wonderful cake and Friends of Fleggburgh for supplying teas and coffees. 

Music Lessons 
We would like to say a big thank you to Pete and Betty Langley who have very kindly 
donated money to the school to enable the children in Key Stage 2 to have music lessons for 
the next three years.  These music lessons will be provided by Norfolk County Music Services 
and we begin this term with African Drums and from September we move onto Brass 
Instruments.  In addition to the donation from Mr & Mrs Langley, Friends of Fleggburgh 
have also donated money towards these lessons. 
  

Special Lunchs 
On the following dates there will be a change to the current school menu.  Thursday 19th 
May there will be a Fun Fair Special and on Thursday 9th June it will be Queen Elizabeth’s 
90th Birthday Celebration Picnic.   Menus for both of these lunches are attached.  Please be 
advised on Thursday 9th June for the Queen’s birthday celebration picnic, this will be the 
only option available for lunch.  There will be NO hot, vegetarian or jacket potato option on 
this day. 
 
The cost is £2.20 per lunch and can be ordered in the normal way. 
 
School Photographs 
We recently sent home class photographs for both Emerald and Diamond Class.  If you wish 
to purchase this photograph, please could you return your order in the envelope provided 
by Wednesday 27th April.  
 
Year 6 SAT’s Tests – 9th to 12th May  
Mrs Rounce will be holding a short meeting on Wednesday 4th May 2016 at 3.15 pm for the 
parents of children in Year 6, who will be taking their SAT’s tests week commencing 9th May.  
In this meeting Mrs Rounce will discuss with you what tests the children will be taking and 
how we will be doing this. If you are unable to make this meeting, but would still like the 
information, please contact us to arrange an alternative time for Mrs Rounce to speak to 
you. 
 
May Fayre – Saturday 14th May 
We are at that time of the year again and the May Fayre is fast approaching.  This is an 
exciting event with lots of different stalls, a big raffle, refreshments and more.  If you would 
like to run a stall at this event or are able to help in any way on the day, please would you let 
Annette Hurt – Chairperson of Friends of Fleggburgh, Mrs Rounce or the office know.  If you 
are able to donate a raffle prize, please would you hand it in to the school office.  Please 
come along and join us for an afternoon of fun.  We look forward to seeing you. 
 
We are now into the last term for this year with lots of exciting things that the children are 
taking part in, both with our cluster schools and individually and we look forward to seeing 
you both in school and hopefully at some of our cluster events. 
 
 

 


